December 7, 2022

To Whom it May Concern:

I am writing this letter to provide a character reference for Colton Planeta. Ihave known Colton for 3-
years and had the honor of serving as his baseball coach with an organization that only permits athletes
with high integrity, humility, positive attitude, and a servant attribute to his community and team. With
that, Colton exemplifies all these characteristics and has always demonstrated a great deal of respect
towards others and has always been a leader on and off the field of play.

I would highly recommend Colton for a leadership role and to any organization looking for a positive
team member to help lead others. I have a great deal of respect for Colton, and I am convinced that Colton
will be successful at the goals he decides to pursue. It is likely that your experience with Colton will be
just as positive as mine has been over the last 3-years.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 602.513.3571 or anthonypozar@yahoo.com.

Professionally,

Mr. Anthony Pozar, M.E_&.

Principal/Coach



